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“Indifference to personal liberty is but the precursor of the state’s hostility to it.” 

— Justice Kennedy, U.S. Supreme Court 
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Senate Committee on Elections and Redistricting 

State Capitol, Room 2203 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

 

RE: Assembly Bill 17 (Salas and Gonzalez) – Support 

 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

We at the California Civil Liberties Advocacy wholeheartedly support AB 17 

(Salas and Gonzalez). We believe that voting is not only a right but a civic duty. We also 

believe that a person's vote is private and personal and should not be held to the 

scrutiny of others. We are happy to see this step being legislated while simultaneously 

despairing of the necessity. Well done. 

 

Cordially, 

 

 

Jeremy Hinkson  

President, California Civil Liberties Advocacy 


